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ATAS International, a leader in 
sustainable building envelope 
technology, offers pre-notched “z” 
closures. The closures can help you 
save time and money while creating a 
better looking and more trouble free 
roof system.

The ATAS pre-notched “z” closure 
ensures every closure fits our panel 
profiles accurately time and time 
again. No more measuring, cutting, 
and handling extra trim pieces. You 
will have simplified alignment for 
associated ridge and hip cap, and be 
assured that the fit will be tight and 
true. 

Non-vented pre-notched “z” closures 
are available in matching material, 
gauge and colors. ATAS pre-notched 
vented  “z” closures  are made from 
0.032 aluminum for corrosion 
resistance; with colors to match the 
roof panels.

Architects, building designers, and 
owners will appreciate the ATAS pre-
notched “z” closures as they help 
to create a more weathertight roof 
system with a clean appearance. 
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